
From: melvingeibinc
To: Bob Beecherl
Subject: [External]:RE: Pad Construction, perimeter ditch and berm
Date: Tuesday, July 20, 2021 8:44:51 PM

Bob,

Yes, we understand that the perimeter ditch and berm or other stormwater measures are
required per the state requirements prior to construction.  

It is our company policy to comply with all state requirements and we will be sure to
communicate in field and with verdad personnel regarding such requirements in the future.

Thank you,

Becky Ball

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone

-------- Original message --------
From: Bob Beecherl <BBeecherl@VerdadResources.com>
Date: 7/20/21 8:32 PM (GMT-07:00)
To: Melvin Geib Inc <melvingeibinc@aol.com>
Subject: Pad Construction, perimeter ditch and berm

Becky,

                I’d like to reconfirm that the permitter ditch and berm is the first thing we build
when building a new location. This is to ensure that no sediment runs off of the construction
location. This is state requirement for all pads. Please respond with a confirmation.

 

Thanks,

 

Bob Beecherl

Verdad Resources

Sr. Operations Engineer

BBeecherl@Verdadresources.com

Cell: 214-282-6419

1125 17th street | Suite 550 | Denver, CO | 80202
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